
 

Principal’s Note #10 

10/14/24 

 

• Parent Conferences kick off on October 21st. Please 
be sure to get your Conference Note returned to 
your child’s teacher and please be sure to attend. 
These conferences are a crucial connection to what 
goes in a Kohl classroom. 

• Picture retakes are this Friday, October 18th. 

• Julie’s, Molly’s, Jill’s and Bruce’s classes will be 
going to Fog Willow Farm tomorrow. Be at Kohl at 
7:50am.  

• OUR FIRST KOHL CRAB FEED MEETING IS 
OCTOBER 21ST FROM 6:00 TO 7:00PM. 
COME HELP PLAN AN AMAZING EVENT!!!  
(Check out the attached flyer for more details.)  

 
 

Stay safe and stay sane. 


